Memorandum
Department of Planning & Public Works

To: Planning and Zoning Committee

From: Jennifer Yackley, Project Planner

Date: 10/1/2007

RE: P.Z. 20-2007 Buchholz Mortuaries, Inc. (2211 Clarkson Road): A request

for a change of zoning from a “R1” Residence District with a Conditional Use
Permit to a “PC” Planned Commercial district for an approximately 3.26 acre
parcel of land located at 2211 Clarkson Road, at the intersection of Clarkson
Road and Wilson Road.

Summary
C. Campbell Mulvihill, on behalf of Buchholz Mortuary, has submitted a request to
withdraw the above referenced petition without prejudice. At the September 20, 2007

Planning and Zoning Committee meeting the Committee unanimously voted to hold the
petition per the petitioner’s request.

Staff requests action on the petitioner’s request to withdraw without prejudice.

Respectfully submitted, Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Yackley Aimee Nassif
Project Planner Senior Planner

Cc: Michael G. Herring, City Administrator
Rob Heggie, City Attorney
Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning and Public Works



. . Mulvinil

Commereial Client Services
205 Sloctm Ave.
Saint Louis, MO 63119

City of Chesterfield

690 Chesterfield Parkway West
Chesterfield, MO 63017
Planning and Zoning

9-27-07
Attn: Jennifer Yackley
To Whom It May Concern:

We ask that our Petition for the rezoning of 2211 Clarkson Road to PC
Commercial be withdrawn without prejudice.

Sincerely,
Campbell

C. Campbell Mulvihill
Representative, Buchholz Mortuaries, LLC
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